
Hi	Angela		
	
Just	wondering	if	you	will	send	me	the	login	details	for	CSI	Private	Eye.		
	
Wanted	to	use	that	in	the	last	few	weeks	to	get	feedback	from	students.		
	
Regards		
Mohammed	
	
From:	Angela	Yates	<Angela@southpacificpress.com>	
Date:	Monday,	19	October	2015	2:12	pm	
To:	Mohammad	Tashmeer	<mtashmeer@mags.school.nz>	
Subject:	Updates	on	CSI	Private	Eye	after	ULearn	2015	
	
		
Hi	Mohammed,	
		
I	have	been	given	your	contact	details	as	you	met	some	of	our	team	at	ULearn	
recently	and	you	indicated	an	interest	in	CSI	Private	Eye.	
		
Matt	is	away	overseas	until	the	end	of	the	month,	but	has	asked	me	to	email	you	to	
say	thank	you	for	your	interest,	and	that	you	will	receive	your	login	details	for	the	
Private	Eye	case	“The	Mystery	of	the	Buried	Army”	in	early	November.	
		
If	you	had	any	questions	about	CSI	Private	Eye,	we’d	love	to	hear	from	you	any	time.	
		
Nga	mihi	nui	
Angela	
		
Angela Yates	
Sales,	Marketing	and	Communications	
		
CSI Literacy and Lift Education	
Divisions of South Pacific Press Limited	
Level 7, 234 Wakefield Street, Wellington 6011, New Zealand	
PO Box 19088, Wellington 6149, New Zealand	
P +64 4 381 2247	
http://www.lifteducation.comTaking learning to new levels	
http://www.csi-literacy.nz  Boost literacy achievement	
 	

        	
		
The	recipient	of	this	email	shall	be	responsible	for	their	own	virus	protection	and	we	
shall	not	be	held	liable	for	any	subsequent	loss,	damage,	cost	or	expense.	This	
communication,	including	any	attachments,	is	confidential.	If	you	are	not	the	



intended	recipient,	you	should	not	read	it	-	please	contact	me	immediately,	destroy	
it,	and	do	not	copy	or	use	any	part	of	this	communication	or	disclose	anything	about	
it.	Thank	you.	Please	note	that	this	communication	does	not	designate	an	
information	system	for	the	purposes	of	the	Electronic	Transactions	Act	2002.	


